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Wee Waa High School redevelopment
Project update | June 2022

Investing in our schools

The NSW Government is investing $7.9 billion over the next four years, continuing its program to deliver
215 new and upgraded schools to support communities across NSW. This is the largest investment in
public education infrastructure in the history of NSW.

The NSW Department of Education is committed to delivering new and upgraded schools for
communities across NSW. The delivery of these important projects is essential to the future learning needs
of our students and supports growth in the local economy.

Project overview

A project is underway to redevelop Wee Waa High School. The project will deliver new learning spaces,
modern core facilities including a library and multipurpose hall, a new agricultural and environment centre,
sports fields and sports courts as well as a new Indigenous Cultural Centre.

Progress summary

Thank you to the local community members that took the time to join us at the Connecting with Country
workshops and those that attended the Community Information Session in May to learn more about the
project and speak to the project team. Materials from this session have been published in the ‘Library’ tab
of the project webpage.

We have completed the Review of Environmental Factors, allowing us to begin early works on the Mitchell
Street site. We have finalised responses to the Department of Planning to support the approval of the
State Significant Development application and this report is available on DPE's planning portal.

We are working on a masterplan and scope for the upgrade of the agricultural facilities at the Purcell
Avenue site in consultation with the PRGC.

For more information contact:

School Infrastructure NSW

Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au “i“‘ v
Phone: 1300 482 651 «®%°, N>
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au P ® NSW
. . GOVERNMENT
[ J
o


mailto:schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au

| NSW Department of Education — School Infrastructure

Early works site establishment starting 22 June 2022

Site establishment for early works will begin from Wednesday 22 June 2022. This includes the installing of
temporary fencing and shade cloth around the perimeter of construction site, preparing power supply
and installing work sheds, toilets and meeting rooms. Early works will begin shortly thereafter.

Early works activities will include excavation and stormwater drainage works. For more information about
the early works and how we manage construction impacts, please refer to the May 2022 materials
published under ‘Information packs' in the ‘Library’ tab of the project page:
https//Mwww.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/projects/w/wee-waa-high-school-redevelopment.ntml
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